Kes. ASSOC. Copy

MASSEY VICTORY HEIGHTS RESIDENTS ASSOCIATION GENERAL MEETING OF FEBRUARY 24, 2005 MINUTES

Chaired:

Susan Wandell, President

Minutes:

taken by Judy Gowen

typed by Susan Wandell

There were

20 members in attendance according to the sign in sheet.

- Susan welcomed everyone and introduced our guest speaker, Gary Holowatiuk, City of New Westminster Finance Department. Followed by question and answer period.
- Community Policing Update: Carole Forsythe. A written report will be provided by Carole. The issue of the return of the traffic fine revenues by the Province to the City was brought up. Councillor Casey Cook was able to address the concerns.
- President's Report: Susan updated the association that the City advised on our neighbourhood's traffic calming. The study will commence (probably) towards the latter part of the year and any implantation will be put in place starting with the next year's budget.

Lower Massey Heights (Courtenay and Mott and Sangster) have had new water pipes installed which will result in an increase to the water pressure to homes in the area. Next month we will receive a notice in the mail and we will have the project engineer in attendance to answer any questions.

Westburnco Off-Lease dog park is nearing completion. There is only about 1/3 left to spread the mulch on.

Everyone is reminded if you would like to have anything put on the agenda, to contact her.

Reminder that on March 15, 2005 at 7:00 in Council Chambers there will be a public hearing on the Larco development.

NEXT MEETING IS THURSDAY, MARCH 31, 2005